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I believe that this copyright act is a violation of consumer rights, it allows corporations to 
have    
much more control over what people HAVE to buy and can be welded as a huge weapon 
when a corporation   
"feels" that there is a threat of some kind. I am not a pirate, I am someone believing that  
corporations are allowed too many loopholes and too much protection. we need to stop an 
realize that   
consumers should be allowed to look at what they are getting closer. for someone to give 
you a box     
with a lock on it and tell you that you can keep it and enjoy it for however long you want 
it just as 
long as you don't open it, or try to open it is absurd, assuming that you payed for it, you 
have to    
have the right to examine it to understand what it is actually doing rather than what you 
are told it 
is doing. otherwise the only way we will ever know what is really going on is through 
places that are 
payed to test the products. consumers should be able to know and understand what they 
buy, not fear    
prosecution for finding out. 


